
 

 
 

ELECTROSTATIC DISCHARGE ASSOCIATION 
CONFIDENTIALITY POLICY 

Applicable to Committee Members, Guests & Visitors  
 

 
Effective 6/1/2004, all committee members, guests 
and visitors to all ESD Association Standards 
related meetings must adhere to the following 
Confidentiality Policy. 
 
Work-in-Process (WIP) documents are to be 
distributed to committee members only.
 
Document development material is considered to be 
confidential and is not to be disseminated to any 
other standards development organization.   
 
Any standards committee or working group 
member who violates this policy will be removed 
as a member of the ESDA standards committee.  
If this policy is violated by a guest or visitor to a 
standards or working group meeting that individual 
will be barred from attending any future standards 
meeting.
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